Private P. H. Elstad Battery A. Battalion 14 1st Platoon Fort Eustis, Virginia

Dear Howard:

I was glad to hear from you. I know that you had gone into service a few days effor the compation closed, and did not have a chance to talk be you at all before you left. I hope that you was a subject to the control of the control

The situation on your pledge is this: \$25,00 pledged; \$1.05 paid. If you want to postpone any further payments, feel perfectly free to do so.

Bulletins will come to you whenever they are printed. I am enclosing the last two. There will be no new ones now until October.

Best of greetings to you from everybody here on the campus. Keep me posted as to how everything is going on.

Cordially yours,

C. C. Stoughton, President.

CC./MI